STATE OF FLORIDA

Office of the Gobvernor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 323990001

www. flgov.com
B50-488-7146
R50-487-0801 fax

September 14, 2012

Mr. Ronald Clark Jr., DC#812974
Union Correctional Institution
7819 N.W. 228th St.

Raiford, FL 32026-4440

RE: Chief Inspector General Case # 201209130019

Dear Mr. Clark Jr.:

On September 13, 2012, the Office of the Chief Inspector General received your
complaint from the Office of the Attorney General, in which you expressed various concemns
about Union Correctional Institution, including alleged assault, breach of death row security and
retaliation.

After having had the opportunity to review your concerns, by copy of this letter, we are
referring your complaint to the Inspector General for the Department of Corrections for review
and response within 60 days to this office. We will then review their response and contact you
will the results of our review.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. In the event that you have any
further questions, please contact the Inspector General's office for the Department of
Corrections at (850) 488-9265.

Investigations Manager
Office of the Chief Inspector General

HR:rs
cclenc: Jeffery T. Beasley, Inspector General
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